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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I am absolutely against this plan to limit motorized vehicles in numerous areas of Sanders County. This is public

land that you do not have the right to restrict. With that being said, I have ridden my snowmobile or ATV in every

area you have mentioned you want to limit motorized used and never have I EVER seen a Grizzly. Where we

use motorized vehicles does not hurt the animals,

especially Grizzlies. Stop taking the roads away from the public.

 

Allison Aumiller

 


